NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING TOWN OF BARNES
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE

A public hearing to discuss the proposed revised Town of Bames
Comprehensive Plan shall be held December 19, 2023 at 6:00pm
at the Barnes Town Hall located at 3360 County Highway N,
Barnes, WI 54873. Written comments will be accepted until 4:00
PM, December 18, 2023.

The proposed Comprehensive Plan revision in summary contains
the following items and information: issues and opportunities,
housing, transportation, utilities and community facilities, natural,
agricultural and cultural resources, economic development, inter-
governmental cooperation, land use, and implementation. The
Comprehensive Plan is a guide for public officials and private citi-
zens to use in making informed decisions affecting the community.

Emily Nelson, Community Development Planner with the North-
west Regional Planning Commission (NWRPC) may be contacted
to provide additional information on the proposed comprehensive
plan revision at 715-635-2197 or by email at enelson@nwrpc.com.

A copy of the revised comprehensive plan may be inspected prior
to the hearing at the Barmmes Town Hall during normal business
hours, or online at: www.townofharneswi.gov.
Lisa Meyer
Town Clerk-Treasurer
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